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Richard Appelhanz

From: George Steinwart <gsteinwart@acs-1.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 1:32 PM
To: Richard Appelhanz
Subject: Re: Quincy controls bid

 
Thank you.  
 
As you may know, it is our control system you are replacing. And obviously we are an alternate bid based 
on the specs. 
 
 
 
George Steinwart 
ACS 
913-248-8828 ph 
913-915-7466 cell 
gsteinwart@acs-1.com 

 
 
On Thu, Sep 12, 2024 at 1:24 PM Richard Appelhanz <rappelhanz@topekametro.org> wrote: 

George, 

  

Bid received!  I’ll let you know if we have any questions. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Richard D. Appelhanz | Chief Financial Officer 
TOPEKA METRO | 201 N. Kansas Ave. | Topeka, KS 66603 
rappelhanz@topekametro.org | direct line: 785-730-8621  
Main line: 785-233-2011 | Fax: 785-233-3063 

 

 Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. 
When in doubt, contact your IT Department  
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From: George Steinwart <gsteinwart@acs-1.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 12:45 PM 
To: Richard Appelhanz <rappelhanz@topekametro.org> 
Subject: Quincy controls bid 

  

  

 
 

George Steinwart 
ACS 
913-248-8828 ph 
913-915-7466 cell 
gsteinwart@acs-1.com 

 Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. 
When in doubt, contact your IT Department  


